
 

 

Please click here to be directed to the Open Events tab within our 

website. Here you will find links to our virtual tour and information 

about our virtual open evening, to be held on Tuesday 6th October. 

The Headteacher, Mr Keating, will give a virtual welcome talk at 

6.00pm which you can access via the school website. 
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https://www.davison.w-sussex.sch.uk/admissions/open-mornings-and-evenings/
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